S'Estany des Peix footbridge lowered
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This morning the Tragsatec company began adapting the pontoon footbridge at S'Estany des
Peix to reduce its visual impact. To ensure the structure's continued functionality and keep
users safe, crews will follow technical criteria as they lower the current footbridge 40 cm while
alternative measures are studied. A natural stone finish will be applied to pillars of the structure.
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